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Dear members of the Senate Committee on Education: 

 

Please vote NO on SB 1583! This is a "stealth" bill ostensibly aimed to promote non-

discrimination. However, what it actually would do is prohibit school boards and 

parents from having any control over the books and literature to which their children 

are subjected in school. I've seen some of this material - it has NO place in our 

schools! This bill is a really BAD IDEA and deserves a strong NO!! 

 

Thank you for listening. 


